
 

 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the ‘Virtual’ meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 17 June 2020  

at 9.40 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley, Eunice Burch, Robert Cordell, Lisa Martin, 

Roger Rowe, Myra Johnson, Dominic Raeside 

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 20/30 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting.  

 

RGT 20/31 Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Petty and Law 

 

RGT 20/32 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 20/33 Minutes of the virtual meeting of 20 May 2020 

The Minutes of the virtual meeting of 20 May were PROPOSED by Cllr Cordell, SECONDED by 

Cllr Martin and AGREED by all.  

 

RGT 20/34 Secretary’s report 

1) All rentals of pavilion cancelled due to Covid 19 

2) Grasstex continuing to maintain Rec but cutting grass less frequently 

3) SCOPE bin emptied 

4) Biffa contract renewed and bin outside playground added  

5) Business Support Grant received from WBC in sum of £10,000 

 

 

RGT 20/35 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 20/35.1 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee (RC) 

George Woods has been asked to tidy the playground and weed around pavilion. 

Cllrs Raeside and Cordell will assess what basic works need to be done to trees. 

 

RGT 20/35.2 Matters relating to sports clubs  

No sports taking place due to Covid 19. 

 

RGT 20/36 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 20/36.1 Payments for authorisation – May 2020 

Proposed by Cllr Raeside, seconded by Cllr Martin and agreed by all. 



 

 

RGT 20/36.2 Budget update and income report – May 2020 

Noted  

 

 

 

Other matters: 

Clerk confirmed Grasstex have been asked to cut Redhearn Green. 

Clerk to source larger ‘No Parking’ sign for Redhearn Green. 

 

There being no other business, the virtual meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

closed at 9.55pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place 

 virtually on Weds July 15 due to the Covid-19 pandemic 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion. 


